
ATHENS TOWNSHIP ZONING HEARING BOARD





November 12, 2020
Zoning Hearing Board members in attendance were:  Chairman William Bresser and Rick Felt. Cynthia Parrish, secretary, Ed Reid, zoning officer, Robin Smith, township secretary, and John Thompson, township solicitor, were also in attendance. 
Chairman William Bresser called the meeting to order at 5:08PM.  Discussion was held regarding the development of a Request for Proposals (RFP) for the Zoning Hearing Board Solicitor.

Cheryl Wood-Walter arrived at 5:10PM. Discussion continued. Cindy will type up an RFP with details suggested by the board for John to review and plan on advertising it next week.

Motion by Cheryl to adjourn was seconded by Rick. Meeting was unanimously adjourned at 5:45PM.






Respectfully submitted,
Cynthia Parrish, Secretary


